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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Message from Mrs Talbot: 
We started the week with a beautiful Remembrance assembly led by Swans class who demonstrated all 
of our school values, well done Swans and thank you to those of you who were able to attend. The 
children completed some beautiful poppy art work across the school to extend this learning in their 
classrooms and Robins held their own act of Remembrance in their classroom with activities and a minute 
of silence. 
  
Well-done to our school council and Ms Millican who organised our Children In Need activities today, we 

raised £104.40 for this wonderful charity. 
  
Our TT Rockstars battles have continued and in our school battle, Owls have won the battle, well done! It 
has been National Maths week this week and children have enjoyed additional maths challenges in their 
classes, however Mrs Edmond organised a whole school estimation challenge to estimate the sweets in 
the jar. Each class has 3 chances of estimating correctly and the class who wins will share the sweets 
between them. 
  
The winner of class of the week is Doves for a consistently hard working positive week.  
  
Have a lovely weekend, 
Best wishes 
Mrs Talbot - Headteacher 
 

 
TT Rockstars 
A big thank you to all the children that took part in 'England Rocks' we can officially say that 'Benwick 
Rocks!' Although we didn't win out of 4,493 schools that took part we came 728th which we think is 
amazing! 
 
In our 'Battle of the Bands' 
1st place Owls 
2nd place Swans 
3rd place Robins 
4th place Doves 
 

 
Well done everyone, an amazing effort.  
Mrs Edmond 
Maths Lead 
 

 
Road Safety 
Attached is the 'way to go' newsletter from Road Safety Education Team at Cambridgeshire County 
Council. In school our Junior Travel Ambassadors have been working hard on their 'Be Safe Be Seen' 

campaign and have been judging the wonderful artwork children have produced for the competition. It is 
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Road safety week 17th-23rd November and our JTA's will be presenting the competition winners in a 
special assembly they are hosting on Monday 18th November.  
  
Have a lovely weekend. 
  
Kind Regards 
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary 
  
Important Dates: 
  

Tuesday 17th December                                  KS1 Nativity Performance 9.15am & 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December                             Whole School Panto Trip  

Thursday 19th December                                Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 19th December                                KS2 Christmas Carols    2.30pm                       

Monday 23rd December- Monday 6th January   Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2025                               INSET DAY- No children in school 

Monday 17th- Friday 21st February 2025          Half Term 

Thursday 20th March 2025                             YR & YR6 National child measurement programme 

Friday 4th April 2025                                       INSET DAY- No children in school 

Monday 7th- Monday- Monday 21st April 2025   Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 29th April 2025                                  Bikeability Level 1 

Monday 5th May 2025                                      Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th May- Thursday 15th May                           YR6 SATs 

Monday 26th- Friday 30th May 2025                  Half Term 

Monday 2nd June 2025                                     INSET DAY- No children in school 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025                                INSET DAY- No children in school 

Thursday 24th July- Friday 29th August 2025      Summer Holidays 

 


